
 

 

Worker Board Representation & COVID-19 Response: Walmart 
Wednesday, 27 May 2020, 4pm BST/11am ET 
RSVP here 
 

 

The COVID-19 crisis is exposing the limitations of current approaches in U.S. board 

oversight of worker health and safety and demonstrating the risks these gaps pose to 

shareholders. Join us for an informative webinar on Wednesday 27 May at 4pm BST to 

hear from frontline workers at Walmart, the largest employer in the United States. 

Workers  will share findings from their new report illustrating the breakdown in 

communication and information flow between the board, senior management, and 

essential frontline workers, and share their perspective on why worker representation on 

Walmart’s board of directors is an essential reform for protecting worker safety, 

managing COVID-related risks, and promoting long-term shareholder value.  
 

Shareholders will have an opportunity to support this effort by voting on Proposal 7, a 

resolution calling for worker board representation ahead of Walmart’s June 3rd AGM, a 

vote for which PIRC has recommended support.  

 

RSVP here 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_-AoWjIFoReuid0s_KpqWCA
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_-AoWjIFoReuid0s_KpqWCA

